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Dear EFSEC Staff,
 
I was given your email from Robbie Eckroth and Jack Moore.  They weren't allowed to
answer any questions.  They referred is to you.
 
We are appealing the the one Lithium Storage Battery that got approved and nobody in
our community wanted it and one person the Hearing Examiner.  Who knew not anything
about this til recently. 
 
Do you know how many fires have been started from these things and how many people
have been poisoned by Batteries?  Four fires in 5 years in Moss Landing.   Heavy metals
on their land now and going into the Bay there effecting wildlife and sea life?  Another
one in Escondido, California and Arizona several other states.
 
The one that's approved on the Industrial zone is surrounded by Organic farms.  Viva
farms being one of them.  My friend lives within a mile of there. It is going to destroy
wetlands etc.  You guys need to protest this!  Or if something happens you guys are going
to have to take some responsibility for there has been recently a fire in Australia and
Ireland.
 
Send me your plan of action against this.
 
Ingrid and Charles Hinton 
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